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The existing regulatory and tracking (metrc) systems are designed from a time when 
too much was unknown. They have not stayed relevant and useful in the marketplace. 
In turn, they have used deceptive and corrupt practices to try to force their products 
on the growers and workers who are directly involved in the cultivation and sale of 
cannabis. These bills should not go further. They represent the worst of a 
private/public alliance. Everyone loses. 


